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COVID-19 News & Press Releases

Tunisia relaxes the entry requirements for "green countries" on the 24th of
June, 2020.

The latest alleviation for the entry into Tunisia has been introduced after an evaluation by
the Ministry of Health which is based on international epidemiological standards.

Tunisia presents a list of countries according to three categories (green, orange and red)
with regards to COVID-19 risks. For reference, the list is attached below.

Slovenia and Croatia are among the "green countries" with a considerably low number of
infected individuals.

For residents from Slovenia and Croatia, no further travel restrictions are applied (no PCR-
test or quarantine required) when entering Tunisia, starting on June 27th, 2020.

These new measures are updated weekly and it may come to possible modifications.
The list of the countries is available online : http://www.facebook.com/santetunisie.rns.tn

Tunisia is "readyandsafe" and looking forward to welcome you again in summer 2020!

Please contact us for more information:

Tunisian Tourist Board (ONTT) in Vienna
Opernring 1/R/508-512

1010 Vienna — Austria

Tel. +43 1. 585.34.80

mail: office@tunesieninfo.at
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